
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome 

Hello everyone and welcome to our September 

2024 newsletter. 

 

 

 

Grenfell 

On 4th September, the Prime Minister, Keir 

Starmer, apologised to the victims of the 

Grenfell Tower fire that happened in 2017, 

killing 72 people. 

 

 

 

The government did not see the danger of the 

building material used and the companies 

involved will all be held responsible.  
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Queen Elizabeth II 

The anniversary of the death of Queen 

Elizabeth II was 8th September 2024, making it 

two years since she sadly passed away. 

 

A ceremony was held in Walsall on September 

15th to remember the late Queen Elizabeth II. 

 

At the ceremony, a statue made in her memory 

was revealed, which can be found outside of 

Walsh Funerals & Memorials in Bloxwich. 

 

 

 

Donald Trump 

Donald Trump was nearly killed in a second 

shooting attempt.  

A man was arrested after trying to shoot Trump 

with an AK-47 gun at the Trump National Golf 

Club where he was playing. 

Gunshots were fired next to Trump, but he was 

not injured. 

 

 

 

Tito Jackson 

Tito Jackson, an original member of The 

Jackson 5 and brother of Michael Jackson, has 

died aged 70. 



 

Prisons too full 

On September 10th the government introduced 

a temporary early release plan to reduce the 

amount of people in prisons. 

 

This caused the amount of people in prison in 

England and Wales to drop by over 2,000 in 7 

days. 

 

The plan allowed prisoners to be released early 

if they have served 40% of their sentence, 

instead of the previous 50%. 

 

 

 

Those selected are people in prison for thefts, 

drug dealing, fraud and violent crimes up to four 

years. 

 

This does not include people in prison for more 

serious crimes, such as sex crimes, terrorism, 

some domestic abuse offences or violence over 

four years.  

 

The early release plan could free up 5,500 

spaces in prison cells. 

 

 



 

Any other news 

 

Easy Read 

We are still making Easy Read documents so 

please get in touch if you would like anything 

put into Easy Read. 

  

 

 

Thank You 

We hope you enjoyed reading our September 

2024 newsletter.  

 

 

 

Contact us 

Please contact us if you need any help, advice 

or information. 

 

 

 



If you need help, we provide independent 

advocacy service and welfare benefit advice.  

 

Our telephone advocacy service is on 

Tuesdays from 10am – 1pm  

07576 842 278 

 

 

 

Our drop-in advocacy service is on  

Tuesdays from 3pm – 4:30pm in the Camden 

office.  

 

 

 

Our telephone advice service is on 

Wednesdays from 10am - 12pm  

Our office number is 0207 388 2007  

 

 

 

Our drop-in advice service is on  

Wednesdays from 2pm - 4pm in the Camden 

office.  

 

 



 

215 Eversholt St, Ampthill Square,  

London NW1 1DE  

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can email us on 

info@camdenpeoplefirst.co.uk   

 

 

 

You can call Camden People First office on                                        

0207 388 2007   

  

 

 

Social media 

Facebook - camdenpeoplefirst   

Twitter - InfosCPF   

Instagram - Camden.People.First  

Website - www.camdenpeoplefirst.org.uk 
 

http://www.camdenpeoplefirst.org.uk/

